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The Office of the Vice President for Research (OVPR) is pleased to announce a new, competitive internal funding 
program.  Open to all tenured and tenure-track faculty in all Colleges, the “UVM Postdoctoral Associate Program” 
(PAP) will provide the salary and fringe to fund a postdoctoral associate position for up to two years.  

This program is spurred by our common desire to increase UVM’s productivity and standing in research, 
scholarship, and the creative arts. The funding awarded will not only foster such productivity, but will also help 
faculty members budget their time so that they can compete for additional extramural funding to further increase 
productivity.  

This program has been structured to directly address feedback from current, successful UVM faculty that identified 

 

To leverage attainment of these goals to increase extramural funding and hence, further increase 
productivity.  

Faculty applicants should electronically  provide the following information  


